
 
 
 
 
Happy June, 5th Grade Parents!  I am happy to say that the lawn signs are complete and they 
look amazing!  Our dedicated Parkway Manor team will begin delivering to your homes this 
week.  We have several staff members helping deliver signs to almost 100 
homes.  Deliveries will roll out in waves, and I fully expect all of them to be delivered no later 
than Friday of this week.  If you need to get in touch with the staff member delivering to your 
house for any reason, please contact Ms. McDonnell, School Counselor at 
mcdonnellj@parklandsd.org. 
 
We hope this small gesture brings a smile to your child's face.  If you would like to share a 
picture to social media and are comfortable, please consider making it public and using the 
hashtag #pm5thgradegrad or #pmpanthers.  We would love to see our Parkway Manor grads 
one last time!!  Have a wonderful rest of the week and stay well. 
 
Jamie L. McDonnell, M.Ed 
School Counselor 
Parkway Manor Elementary School 
(610) 351 - 5850 or ext. 26510 
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